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Key Dates  

Monday 14
th

 October – World Cavity –Free Future 

Day  

Lots of useful resources online to help children 

understand the need for good oral health.  

Parent Interviews – NEXT WEEK. Teachers are 

available across the week so please book a time slot 

to discuss how your child has settled in.  

FOSIIS (Friends of St Ives Infant School) – next 

meeting Friday 11
th

, 9am in the hall – everyone is 

welcome. 

October Half Term – Just a reminder that we break up 

for the October half term on the 18
th

 and return to 

school on Monday 28
th 

October.  

Twitter 

The work of Sandpiper and Pippit classes feature this 

week.  

Nursery & Breakfast Club Payments  

Please ensure payments are made on time to ensure 

access to the provision is not disrupted at all. As a 

school we are not able to offer credit so where 

payments remain outstanding we have no option but 

to withdraw the service. If there is genuine difficulty 

around payment please call in to discuss these with 

the Office staff or Mrs Farrar.  

FOSIIS   

Thank you to everyone who donated items for the 

Bag2school event. The event raised £92 which is a 

great start to the year.  

Look out for details of our Halloween disco coming 

soon… 

 

Attendance - Lates 

Thank you to everyone who has worked with us to 

ensure their children are on time for school this 

week. It does make a huge difference to how your 

child starts the day. It means they don’t miss 

anything and they can start the day with their 

classmates, feeling settled.  

Please note that when children do arrive late you will 

be asked for a reason and children will be 

accompanied to class by school staff to minimise 

disruption to the class lessons. Thank you  

Community 

St Ives RFC Youth Section-

Invites all young players, new 

and old to come and have a go 

training and playing at our 

fantastic club. The club has age 

groups from U7s through to 

U13s with qualified coaches and a great atmosphere. 

So if you’ve ever wanted to have a go or are looking 

to get back into rugby with a local club then come 

along. Training nights are every Friday from 6:00Pm - 

7:00Pm.  

Find us on FB or at www.stivesswrfc.co.uk 

Message from Mrs Farrar 

Another fantastic week this week in school. My own 

highlight was hearing children from Pipit class restock 

the ‘Exploration Station’ with Mrs Champion- Merrill 

just outside my office. The level of engagement, 

curiosity and discussion around the items they were 

placing on the station was an absolute delight to 

listen to. It brought a smile to my face.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Farrar  

Open Classrooms – All welcome 

�  Reception  - Daily at 3.15pm 

�  Year 1 – Friday 3.00 – 3.15pm 

� Year 2 – Thursday 3.00 – 3.15pm  


